NEWBURY TOWNSHIP
PARK BOARD MINUTES

November 8, 2018

Members Present: Wayne Mansfield, Mark Fritsch, Carole Drabek
Trustee: Glen Quigley
Guest: Ladie Lubonovich, Eagle Scout Candidate

1. The Meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM.
2. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited, led by Ladie Lubonovich.
3. Ladie Lubonovich discussed proposed plans for construction and installation
of a sign near the driveway entrance of Veterans Park. The sign will be two-
sided and made in the shape of a Pentagon. The sign denoting Newbury
Township Veterans Memorial Park will be emblazoned with an American Eagle
and furled flag. It will include artwork representative of the Service Branches.
The sign will be supported using vinyl-clad wood posts sunk in concrete.
Representative drawings were shown to the members. Ladie participated in
the discussion and addressed questions. Designs by Dianna will be invited to
offer design expertise to the production of the sign.
a. Mr. Mansfield moved to accept plans for the sign.
b. Mr. Fritsch seconded the Motion
c. Motion carried.
4. Ladie will work toward timely completion of the sign. He will contact Mr.

Mansfield when the sign is completed, to arrange for supervision of installation,

and with any questions that might come up during the construction process.

5. Mr. Quigley reported on potential grant opportunities suitable for Veterans and/

or Oberland Park. He will move forward to prepare applications for desirable
grants.

6. A Park Member work crew will hang Holiday lights at a mutually agreeable time

during the December 1 and 2 weekend.

7. There will not be a Holiday sing-a-long and tree lighting ceremony this year, as

the High School Choir is not available.
8. Carole Drabek submitted resignation as Board Chair and member, effective
12/31/18. Notification has also been submitted to the Trustees.
9. There will be no December Meeting, unless a Special Session is required.
10.Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.

Respecitfully submitted,

Carole Drabek, Chair and Scribe



